

                                                                                                                                April 10, 2015



Dear Principal or School Administrator                                                   



Please excuse                                                 for his/her absence from school on April 10th. We are Orthodox Christians and on April 10th, we celebrate Holy Friday, a Commemoration of the Holy and Salvific Passion of our Lord Jesus Christ. Being a major religious holiday, it is necessary for us to be in Church on this day.

Thank you for your consideration and assistance.

With highest regards,

Fr. Gabriel Weller, Priest
(540-908-2094)


                                             
                                  , Parent

	
